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To whom it may concern,

I am writing in support of Model 1, an un-subdivided council for the Electoral Review for
MASC.

This seems to be the most democratic option, giving people a wider choice of
candidates so they can vote for what is important to them.

e quality of candidates

e protecting biodiversity

e providing aged care services, child care, youth services
e business interests

e rural roads maintenance,

e protecting equality

e local planning decisions, etc.

It will be simpler to organise elections - and have no on-going issues with having to
adjust boundaries with population changes.

Yours sincerely
Ms Christine Hooper

Castlemaine





